
WERRIBEE ZOO EXCURSION 

Permission notes for the Werribee Zoo Open Range excursion on Friday 

March 15th, were forwarded home this week.  Please have them signed and 

returned by the end of this week.     

The children will need lunch snacks and drinks for the day.  They are to wear 

comfortable shoes/sneakers and their school uniform.  Hats will be taken 

from the school. 

We need the children to be at school by 7.20am for a prompt 7.30 am de-

parture and we will be back at school approx. 6.00 pm. 

MOYSTON PS WEBSITE  moystonps.vic.edu.au 

We are excited to announce that the  Moyston PS’s website has gone live, 

and we will be adding more information and photos .   

Coming events 

March 

9th  Book Club orders returned 

11th Labour Day Holiday 

15th Zoo Excursion 

19th  School Council elections 
22nd Cluster day Maronna 
27th Pupils last day term 1 
28th  Pupil Free day 
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Lunch orders menu 
Hot Food 
Pie                                $2.50 
Chicko Roll                  $2.00 
Dim Sim                       $1.00 
Chicken Nuggets 3     $1.50 
Party Pies                    $1.00 
 

Drinks 
LOL                               $2.00 
Fruit Box                     $1.50 
 

Sweets 
Milky Way                  $1.00 
 

Principal Anthony Cain 
03 53542537 
0407285695 
moyston.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 



SCHOOL COUNCIL ELECTIONS AND AGM 

Nomination  forms for School Council were forwarded home with last 

week’s newsletter.  Nominations were to close yesterday March 5th, but 

due to the fact that we still have some positions on council available, nomi-

nations will stay open until Friday 9th. 

CLEAN UP AUSTRALIA 

Our students participated in a Clean Up Australia session last Monday, 

cleaning around the Moyston Mine Walk and the Moyston Oval. 

WORKING BEE 

Thank you to all who turned out on Tuesday night for our after- school 

working bee.  It was a hot night for it, but with the number of parents and 

friends who came along, things were done in no time. The shed was 

moved, garden beds weeded and tidied up, and the chook pen received a 

load of  gravel/sand. 

NEW CHOOKS 

Thanks for the Taylor family for the 6 new chooks who are now happily 

scratching around in the pen. 

 

 

Bikes wanted any age 

any condition. If suitable 

we will purchase. 

 

 

 

School Fees 

A reminder that there is an 

Early Bird discount of $20 on 

1st child fees paid before 

end of term 1. 

$120—First child (unless 

 Paid early 

$100— 2nd child 

$ 80 -  3rd child 

4th child free 

 

 

Book Club Issue 2 

Any orders should be re-

turned by March 9th. 

 



PAUL’S COLLECT A CAP  

As you would be aware the Paul’s Collect-a-Cap has closed and we are please to let you know that our 

school received $600 for caps returned.  Thank you to everyone who supported us in this fundraiser. 

MOYSTON OLDTIME DANCE 

Due to a “communication breakdown” the School missed its February Dance duty for the Moyston Oldtime 

Dance.  The Progress Association filled in for us that night and we will now be doing their night in April.  

We will then resume the usual roster  which means we will also need to help out at the May, Aug, Nov 

dances.  In the next week or so we will be circulating a roster  of 2 families  for each  rostered month. 


